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Central Co-Op Nursery School
Spring 2023

Board of Directors

2022/2023
President: Lela Horiuchi
president@centralcoop.org

Director: Suzanne Dionne
director@centralcoop.org

Assistant Director: Jill LeMasurier

jlemasurier@centralcoop.org Flnd us on SOCia| Media:

VP of Fundraising: Ashley Fisher ( | .
vicepresident@centralcoop.org .I Central Cooperative Nursery School
Treasurer: Shannon Lee

treasurer @centralcoop.org '@l @centralcoopnurseryschool

Secretary: Michelle Fearon
secretary@centralcoop.org

Publicity: Colleen Hicks
publicity @centralcoop.org

“SPRING IS
Website/Technology: Jed Palmer NATURE’'S WAY
tech@centralcoop.org OF SAYING,

‘LET'S PARTY."”

Maintenance: Sean Knowles
maintenance @centralcoop.org
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Newsletter: Ashleigh Whitehouse
newsletter @ centralcoop.org

Please feel free to reach out to
members of the Board with any
questions or concerns you might have.




Letter from the Assistant Director
Jill LeMasurier | jlemasurier@centralcoop.org

Egg Hatching Time!

Inpast years we have hatehed chickens! It is always a fun and educational experience for the
boys and girls as well as the staff! This year we have decloed to hateh ducklings! it's a very
stmilar experience to hatching chickens. The tncubation time is 22 days as opposed to 21
days for chickens. The ducklings already have a home with our friend Corey. They will join
our chicks from Last year that he took home. He [s very excited! We expect the eggs to go ko
the tneubator on April 10th and hateh May gth. Fingers crossed for a good hateh!

Looking to get involved tn
the school?

We have a new member to the Board
of Directors for the upcoming

2023-2024 school year: o © carsoconaacom
There is still ONE position available on the Board of

Directors for the next school year:

Maintenance

Christina Cote in the role of
Secretary

If you have any questions, please reach outto a
current member of the board
We would love to see and hear from fellow Co-op
families!




Letter from the VP of

Volunteering and Fundraising
Ashley Fisher | vicepresident@centralcoop.org
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Hello Families!

What a wonderful school year it has been in
our beautiful community. I want to thank
each of you who have participated in our
fundraisers this year. My goal has been to
provide a variety of opportunities for families
to participate in. Because of your generosity
we are getting closer to upgrading our
beloved playground.

As you read this, you will know we just
finished our annual Hop-a-Thon which is a
favorite of the children. This is also one of
our biggest fundraising events for the school.
Thank you to all who have contributed. There
s still time if you would like to make a
donation. Looking forward to the spring, we
will be closing out the school year with
another dining to donate cause and a family
mini photography shoot with Farmhouse
Photography. More details to follow with
both events.

Looking forward to finishing this year strong
with all of you!

Warmly,
Ashley Fisher
VP of Fundraising

Another great way to support the Co-op is
to shop through our Shutterfly link

Shutterfly.

A portion of your total will be antomatically
donated to the Co-op, simple as thatll

Use this link:

Centralcoop.shutterflystorefront.com
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e This year, the Co-op has received
$13,211 in dovations through onr
different fundraisers and dovation
opportunities.

e The wmost recent fundrasier, +he
Hop-a-thon, geverated $4,570

alove.

e We can't thank our geverons
community enoungh for the
continned supportll



op-A-Tho

Wrs. P
W/W/F Class
Gavin 123
Autumn 124
Lillian 132
Grace 105
Isla 86
Declan 89
Amelia 93
Gabe 105
Scarlett 104
Mila 108
Emma 89
Jameson 94
T/TH Class
Cal 143
Emily 145
Luna 84
Lilah 122
Colton 135
Emryn 137
Lily 140
RJ 122
Chase 145
Paige 80
Julian 133
Dylan 97

Wrs. Sheehav
Reagan 146
Alice 136
Brooks 153
Lily 181
Maddox 150
Dylan 152
Benjamin 163
Edward 103
Leah 110
Nora 152
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Wrs. Holdew
Lila 115
Ellie 102
Amariah 121
Jack 105
Mila 97
Drake 80
Paul 137
Jacob 100
Annie 131
Nathan 155

Aiden 130

W/W/F Class
Hannah 113
Josie 124
Nico 132
Ryan 120
Ella 83
Karter 78
Ewan 121
Nora 146
Emma 95

Finleigh 140
Jimmie 130
Henry 133
Grace 93

T/TH Class
Tyler 82
Sammy 112
Aadhya 118
Tommy 106
Waverly 108
Dylan 100
Charlie 63
Enzo 128
Cru 90
Quinn 140

Antonio 3
Gracelyn 50




Iwportant Dates

April 2023
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
1 Tuition
Pue
(Final
payment)
2 3 4 5 @ 7 ()
*No School*
e Good
Friday
a 10 DPuck 11 12 1% 14 15
Eg9s g0
vto the
mcubator
10 17 19 19 20 21 22
April Happy
Break | *No School* | *No School* | ¥*No School* | ¥No School* | Birthday
AF-4/24 Mrs.
Krochunel
*No School*
23 24 25 26 Happy | 27 2% 29
Birthday
WMrs. Tale Wise:
Krewningl | Science
Story
Tale Wise: | Telling
Science
Story
Telling
20




WMay 2023

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
1 2 3 4 5 @
Field Field Trip to
Trip to Good Pickin’
Good Farm
Pickiv’
Farm
7 a 10 1" 12 1%
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Photos Photos Development
TMOMQV 4 B Day
Appreciation | Duck Hatching &
Week Begins | DAY —
&) &)
14 15 10 17 19 19 20
21 22 23 24 25 20 27
29 29 20 21
*No School*
Meworial Pay

Farmhouse Photography Field Trip fo Good Pickin’ Farm

Spring Photos In Westford:
May 4th and 5th

Kat from Farmhouse

Photography will be back this

year for outdoor photos on

5/9 and 5/10 (rain date 5/16 Good Pickin’ Farm
and 5/17) AT MEADOWBROOK

This is part of a fundraiser, and

a portion of the cost will be

donated to the Co-Op by Please be on the look out for

Farmhouse Photography more informo’rionkirlw the coming
weeks!




Lanch Bunch & Extended DPay

*Please try to give 24 hour notice to Suzanne
beforehand*

Lunch Bunch Cost: $20
Pick-up (park and come to the door): 12:45-1pm

Extended Day Cost: $50
Pick-up (park and come to the door): By 4pm

*A Blanket, stuffed animal or pillow may help
comfort your child for rest time*

*Please be sure to send your child to school
with
a peanut, tree-nut free lunch and drink in a
labeled lunchbox or bag.

Iwmportant Note about Swnacks
o All snacks and lunch items MUST
be peanut and tree-unt FREE
e This includes items that “may
contain” peannts/tree wuts and
items that were “processed v a
facility” as peannts and tree nuts
e WHEN IN DOUBT, LEAVE IT OUT

THANK YOU!

Helpful Snack and Lunch Rewminder

o Cuttivg foods lengthwise provides the
saftest shapes for our students

o Please consider this whew packing food

Cut LeNgtHWiSe

erapes Strawberries
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CHOKING HAZARD

CHerry 'l'omtoes BLuebelTies

Thank YOU!!

School and Classroeom Needs:

In the coming weeks we will post some
things that our classrooms could use

by the entry doors on Little paper
cupeakes. If you'rve able, please take a
look and bring home a cupcake to
fulfill that need.

Thank You So MUCH !




